
Welcome to   

Hale Academy 

We are looking forward to you starƟng  

Bristol Class in September. 



 

Mrs Freeman– Academy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 Bristol Class Teachers  

 

 

 

 

 

      
Mrs Mills Mrs Maher 

 

Mrs Hathway 
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This is your uniform. You will 
look very smart wearing it. 



Your classroom will look similar to 
this. It will be called Bristol Class. 



You will have the Key Stage 1  

playground. 



Some more photos of our lovely 
school.  





Have a lovely summer. We look 
forward to hearing all about it! 

See you soon. 


